
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 8, 2023 

 

Senator Melissa Agard 
Senate Minority Leader 
PO Box 7882 
Madison, WI 53707 
 
Dear Senate Minority Leader Melissa Agard, 
 
Pursuant to Senate Rule 20(2)(c), I am directing that one member from the Minority Caucus on each of 
the following Standing Committees be removed to reflect proportional representation decided on April 
4, 2023 in Wisconsin’s Special Election.  Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any questions. 
 
 Senate Committee on Agriculture & Tourism 

Senate Committee on Education 
Senate Committee on Judiciary and Public Safety 
Senate Committee on Universities and Revenue 
 
 

Additionally, I am requesting your office submit two minority member appointments to sit on the new 
Senate Committee on Shared Revenue, Elections and Consumer Protection. Again, please feel free to 
reach out with any further questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Senator Devin LeMahieu 
Majority Leader 
 
Cc: Senate Chief Clerk Michael Queensland 
 
 


